
     

 

Lingey House Primary 

and Nursery School 

Newsletter 20 – 14th February 2025  
World Book Day 

 
Thursday 6th March is World Book Day and we are so excited to celebrate at Lingey House!! 

World Book Day is a chance to celebrate reading for pleasure and this year's theme is Read 

Your Way.  Our Reading Ambassadors have been thinking really hard about the theme and 

have come up with a few ideas to help us celebrate. 
 

Pyjama Day 

We thought it would be really fun to come 

to school dressed in pyjamas/onesies and 

bring in a favourite bedtime story from home 

to share!  
 

Competition 

Send a photograph of you reading your 

way! This could be reading in an unusual 

place, as you're doing an activity or 

however you like to read! Reading 

Ambassadors will judge the competition 

and present book tokens in assembly on 

World Book Day to the winners. You can 

submit your photograph on Seesaw, by 

emailing it to the school 

(office@lingeyhouseprimary.org) or by 

printing your photograph and giving it to 

your teacher.  
 

Sharing Stories 

Reading Ambassadors loved the idea of 

sharing stories and reading stories with 

younger children. On the afternoon of World 

Book Day, arrangements will be made so 

that this can be enjoyed! 
 

Book Fair 

The following week, there will be a Scholastic Book Fair in school where children can spend 

their £1 World Book Day tokens. More details to follow. 

 

In addition to all of this, teachers are already planning exciting lessons for the day and there 

may be few surprises along the way. We hope to make this the best World Book Day yet! 

Article 31: We have the right to take part in cultural and creative activities. 



     

Illness 

 
If your child is unwell, 

please contact the school 

office at 0191 4381287 and 

select Option 1 to report 

their absence. Kindly 

provide your child's name, 

registration group, and a 

brief description of their 

illness. 

 

For sickness or diarrhoea, 

your child must remain at 

home for 48 hours after the 

last episode of illness. 

Article 24 – We have the right to live in a clean and safe environment. 

 Coffee Morning  

 
We’ve moved our coffee mornings to Tuesdays from 9-10am! Come by for 

a cuppa, catch up with others, and enjoy a friendly chat.  

 

If you or your family need any support, our Family Support Worker, Hannah, 

will be available to help with any questions or assistance you might need. 

Whether it's advice or just someone to talk to, we’re here to support you. 
 

Feel free to pop in – we’d love to see you there! 

 

Article 26: We have the right to help from the government if we are in need. 

Article 27 – We have the right to a good standard of living. 

 

Year 5- Build the Journey of a River 

 
We are excited to invite all Year 5 parents/carers 

into school to help their child construct a 3D 

model of a river's journey. This exciting event will 

take place on  

 

Wednesday 19th February 2025 

1:30pm - 3:00pm. 

 

To prepare for this event we ask that children 

brings in as many yoghurt pots, newspapers, milk 

cartons, cereal boxes, cardboard boxes or other 

building materials by Monday 17th February 

2025.  

We look forward to seeing you! 

 

Article 5: We have the right to family guidance  

Article 31: We have the right to take part in cultural and creative activities. 

 



     

 

Pharmacy 1st  
Children with the following illnesses, can attend the pharmacy, no appointment required, and 

be seen in a clinical setting. 

  

The conditions are as follows:  

  

• Sore Throat 

 
• Earache 

 
• Impetigo 

 
• Infected Insect Bites 

 
 

If the ill child meets the NHS requirements, as above, then antibiotics can be prescribed. 

Those who do not meet the NHS requirement can be given something to help with their 

symptoms, free of charge, through the Minor Ailment service. 
 



     

Nursery 
Important Nursery Reminders 

Afternoon Drop-off: The nursery door will be open from 12:15 pm to 12:20 pm for drop-off. Please 

ensure you are on time. If you are late, please report directly to the office. 

 

Bikes: All 15-hour AM session bikes must be taken home. The bike shed will be closed during 

lunchtime, and bikes cannot be stored inside the nursery due to the risk of damage. 

 

Toys: Please remember that toys should be kept at home. We want to avoid any toys getting 

lost or damaged. If needed, comforters can stay in bags. 

 

Drop-off Procedure: Parents/carers should drop their children off at the nursery door. Please do 

not enter the cloakrooms, as this can create an unsafe environment for the children. 

 

Fish Tank Ornaments: We are currently on the lookout for plants and fish ornaments for our pet 

fish, Danny and Nemo. If anyone has any spare, we’d be grateful for donations!  

 

Thank you for your understanding and support! 

The Nursery Team 

Article 28 – We all have the right to a good quality education. 

 

Family Learning 

 
Our next family learning sessions are for parents of YR (Reception) students.  

 

Please sign up via Arbor – places are limited.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



     

OPAL Newsletter 

 

 

 
 

Article 31: We have the right to take part in cultural and creative activities. 

 

 



     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Article 23 – We all have the right to special care and support if we are disabled and be able 

to lead a full and independent life.  
 

Article 28 – We all have the right to a good quality education. 
 

 



     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Article 23 – We all have the right to special care and support if we are disabled and be able 

to lead a full and independent life.  
 

Article 28 – We all have the right to a good quality education. 

 

Para-Netball 

Project 

 
This event is not in 

Gateshead, however can 

be accessed  by 

Gateshead residents. 

 

Article 23 – We all have 

the right to special care 

and support if we are disa-

bled and be able to lead 

a full and independent 

life.  
 

Article 28 – We all have 

the right to a good quality 

education. 

 



     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Article 23 – We all have the right to special care and support if we are disabled and be able 

to lead a full and independent life.  
 

Article 28 – We all have the right to a good quality education. 

  



     

 

Attendance 
Each week, the class 

with the best 

attendance will have an 

extra 10 minutes of 

playtime.  

 

If any class has 100% 

attendance, they will 

have an ice cream/hot 

chocolate playtime! 

Class This week’s attendance Class This week’s attendance 

YRA 94.29% Y3B 97.33% 

YRB 98.18% Y4A 94% 

Y1A 95.33% Y4B 91.38% 

Y1B 91.07% Y5A 92.33% 

Y2A 97.41% Y5B 99.67% 

Y2B 87.78% Y6A 96.67% 

Y3A 96.67% Y6B 96.67% 

Whole School Attendance: 93.91% 

This Week’s Superstars 

 
Year Group  

Reception Eli K & Iris V A  

Y1 Danny Q & Willow G 

Y2 Lyla-Blu W & George N  

Y3 Louie W & Elsie S 

Y4 Lily McG & JJ W 

Y5 Lucy-Jo AW & William H 

Y6 Emily N & Dean K  

Times Table Rockstars 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

Highest Coin Earners  Class 

Jack S Y6A 

William H  Y5B 

Preston D Y5B 

Biggest Increase in Speed  

Jack S Y6A 

Preston D Y5B 

William H  Y5B 

Most Minutes Played  

Preston D Y5B 

Theo J Y5B 

Dylan A Y5B 

Golden Guitar Winner –  Y5B 

This week’s House Tokens 
 

 

 

 

This week’s winner is HYLTON. 

 

 

 

Bamburgh 105 

Hylton 165 

Warkworth 75 

Lumley 110 

Dunstanburgh 70 

Alnwick 75 

I would like to say a 

huge well done to all 

this week’s superstars 

watch out for their 

special certificate 

given out in Assembly!  

Our superstars for this 

week are as follows 



     

Accelerated Reader  

 
Children in Y2 - Y6 who have read the 

most words in their Year group this week are:  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Golden Book goes to the Class with the greatest number of quizzes completed. 

Most Words Read  Class 

Arya P Y2 

Jochebed O Y3 

Benjamin M Y4 

Finlay C Y5 

Darasimi O Y6 

Golden Book Winner Y2A 

Dates for the Diary 
 

Date/time Event Who’s involved 

Spring Term 

Wednesday 19th February  

1:30 – 3pm 

Y5  

Build the journey of a River  

Y5 Students &                          

Parents/Carers 

Friday 21st February  Break up for Half Term  Whole School  

24th - 28th February 2025 Half Term Whole School 

Monday 3rd March  Return to School  Whole School  

Thursday 6th March  World Book Day Whole School 

Friday 11th April 2025 Last Day of Term Whole School 

Summer Term 

Monday 28th April 2025 School Re-Opens Whole School 

5th May 2025 Bank Holiday  Whole School  

26th – 30th May 2025 Half Term Whole School 

2nd June 2025 Occasional Day School Closed to Children 

3rd June 2025 Inset Day  School Closed to Children 

18th July 2025 Last Day of Term Whole School 

  



     

 

 

 

 

 
Please email Out of School Achievements to office@lingeyhouse.org 

  
 

A Huge Well Done to… 

Evelyn!  

 
Evelyn competed at the Legacy stand strong cheer and dance                           

competition last weekend with her team Cupcakes from North East 

cheer.  

 

Well done, Evelyn. 

 

 

 

 

A Huge Well Done to… 

Lia!  
 

Lia played a Piano piece of Fur Elise at her Piano Recital. 

 

Well done, Lia.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

A Huge Well Done to… 

William!  
 

William got the swimmer of the month medal with his swimming group 

as he went up a group.   
 

Well done, William.   

 

 

 

 

 



     

 


